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7
th

 June 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

As you know this half term year 5 and 6 will be performing ‘Shakespeare Rocks’. Each 

of the children has been given a part and we would appreciate it if you could help us to 

create some Elizabethan costumes. 

 

We are looking for Elizabethan ruffs, wigs, waistcoats, sunglasses and yellow hard hats 

(for the builders). The sorcerers will need wizard hats and cloaks, while the lutenists 

could create their own lutes and recorder players their own recorders. Pinterest has some 

good examples of home-made ruffs and children’s costumes.  

 

It would be wonderful if you could help your child to create their own costumes, ready 

for their big production. The children will have the opportunity to make some props in 

school, but if you have any costumes that you could lend us please let us know and could 

we please have the costumes by the 3
rd

 July. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Laura Sandon-Webb, Nathalie Soal and James Brigden 

Leader of KS2, Willow Class and Elm Class Teachers 
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